From: Melissa R

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: NO to Northern Pass
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 7:12:48 AM

Why is this happening if the majority of the NH residents do NOT want it?

When did government decide to STOP listening to it's citizens? People are starting to
feel like they live in a dictatorship and not a democracy. This has already ruined
multiple properties in my town, and forced us to consider leaving the state in 2 years
when our daughter graduates. We came to this area for the trees, the close
proximity to nature and all it entails. If I wanted to live in a city I'd have stayed in
Boston.

We have sadly come to realize that our politicians do not listen to the people here in
NH. Sad. Very sad, indeed. This was a beautiful state, but now it seems to want to
change all that.

I see plentry opposed to this, but do not hold out much hope that our voices will
suddenly be heard now. That isn't our political agenda these days. For the people?
No, for the $ and the corporations that bring it. Shameful.

Add my name to the NO list

Melissa Ruscio (registered voter!)

Londonderry, NH

OPPOSED!
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